		[image: cid:image004.png@01CF429C.24642CF0]			The CTA will provide A Guided Tour of its
New 95th Street Rail Station
on Friday, August 23, 2019




Depending on where you are coming from, select one of the following options to meet up with CTA staff:
· 9:30 a.m. Meet in the Lobby at CTA Headquarters (567 W. Lake Street, SE corner of Lake and Jefferson Streets) at 9:30 a.m. (Do NOT meet here if you need elevator access as we will transfer at the State & Lake Station (no elevator) but will connect with the Block 37 group).
· 10 a.m. Elevator Access to Red Line: Meet inside the entrance to the Block 37 Building on the south side of Randolph Street, about midway between State and Dearborn Streets. (Entrance is across the street from the NEDERLANDER brightly lit marquee). Upon entering, there is a Zara store on the left and a sign that says Half Price Theater Tickets on the right. (Wait here to connect with the above group as we will travel together to the 95th Station).
· 11 a.m. Go on your own and meet up with the group at the North Customer Service/CSA Booth at the 95th Street Station.

Staff from several CTA departments will assist with the tour and provide sighted guide support as needed. We are working to secure both an Open Access and Tactile Sign Language Interpreter to be available at the 95TH Street Station.
 
ANYONE WISHING TO PARTICIPATE NEEDS TO:
· RSVP to Amy Serpe, 312-681-2608 or aserpe@transitchicago.com by NOON on WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 21ST.
· Tell us where you will be meeting the group – at CTA Headquarter (9:30 a.m.), Block 37 Entrance (10 a.m.) or at the 95th Street Station (11 a.m.).
· If you are traveling with a Service Animal.

RSVP needed so that appropriate supports/accommodations can be provided.
· Let us know if you require:
· Sighted guide assistance.
· General sign language interpreter
· Tactile sign language interpreter
· Wheelchair/mobility access
· Be aware that this trip will require a good deal of walking.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Also note that we will be traveling via the Red Line with the general public and the 95th Station will be active during the site visit.
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